
 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

I would like to offer my sincere thanks to the school community for the kindness and support 

you have shown during this week of illness to our students, staff and to each other. We have 

been hit by a decent dose and appreciate that consideration that everyone has shown. 

Our Grade 3/4 students have been busy rehearsing for this year’s school production. ‘Matilda’ 

- the Stage Show. This will be performed in the last week of Term.  Matinee performance will 

be on Wednesday September 19th at 2:00pm with the evening performance being held 

Thursday September 20th at 6:30pm.  Please contact the office to book your seats. 

We would like to apologise to Leah McLeish 

for missing her achievement at the District 

Athletic Carnival last week.  Leah placed 3rd in 

her hurdles event.  Fantastic effort. 

Today we had a surprise visit from Jayde 

Gerlach and her mum Emma.  Jayde is a 

student of Paynesville Primary School who has 

just undergone her second surgery in relation 

to Chirari Malformation.  September is Chirari 

Malformation Awareness month and it was 

wonderful to have Jayde come and visit.   
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CALENDAR – the next two weeks!! 

Receive our The Seagull by email: 
paynesville.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Monday September 10th – Assembly 9:00am 
Monday September 10th – Division Athletics 
Wednesday September 12th – School Council Finance 5:15pm 
Wednesday September 12th – School Council Meeting 6:15pm 
Monday September 17th – Assembly 9:00am 
Wednesday September 19th – Matilda the Stage Show  2:00pm 
Thursday September 20th – Matilda the Stage Show 6:30pm 
Friday September 21st – Footy Colours Day 
Friday September 21st – Last day of term 3.  3:30pm finish. 

 
 

Matilda – the stage show! 
Wed Sept 19th 2pm & Thurs Sept 20th 6.30pm 

 
TERM DATES 2018 

Term 3 – 16th July to 21st September 
Term 4 -  8th October to 19th December 

(December 20th and 21st are for staff only) 

Jayde & Emma 
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Grade 3 and 4 students enjoyed a day in the sun 

learning Footy Skills with senior students from 

Bairnsdale Secondary College. 



  

We will be holding our footy colours day on Friday 21st September. (Last day of 

Term).  Wear your colours and support kids living with cancer.  This worthwhile 

cause supports education programs for children with cancer and enables them to 

continue their education during treatment and recovery.  Further details about our 

day will be provided in a later newsletter edition. 

TUESDAY  

LUNCH SPECIAL 

Potato and Sweet Potato 
wedges with coleslaw and 

sour cream.  
$1.00 per serve 

PAYNESVILLE 
LIONS CLUB 

MARKET 
SUNDAY 

SEPTEMBER 9TH. 
8:00am to 1:00pm 

 
The Paynesville Lions 
Club invites all members 
of the Paynesville 
community to our 
monthly market at 
Gilsenan Reserve, 
Paynesville.   
 
A host of stalls including 
:- Household Items, Fresh 
Produce, Arts and Crafts, 
Cakes, Tools, Plants, Hot 
Foods and much more.  
Jumping castle for 
children. 
 
New stallholders are 
welcome.  To book a stall 
Ph 0400 327 526 
 



 

WORKING BEE – all welcome 

Sunday Sept 9th 10.30am – 1.30pm @ The Paynesville 

Football and Cricket Club. 


